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February 1978

HEAR YE! HEAR YE! HEAR YE!

Monmitor's first potluck dinner of the yearl
On meeting night, February 3 = 6:30 pemdil!
Dontt miss our “kickoff" with our new offi-
CETrSe

ILillian Stafford says: "Bring your own
plates and flatware., The Lodge will furnish
cups and napkins®,

So that we have variety and balance please
bring your part of the potluck according to
the first letter of your last name:

A through N - bring a hot main course
dish (casserole, etc.) enough to
serve 6 to 8 people.,

Q0 through Z = bring a salad (tossed
green, fruit, jello, vegetable,
etc,) enough to serve 6 to 8

recple.

Singles and ladies who work, please call
either Iillian Stafford (L87-4201) or
Mary Anderson (922-633L) for suggested
alternative food items.

8:00 p.m. SHARP: business meeting.

9:30 pems (or sooner): Swedish Bingo and
card games.

FERSONALS

Moritor Lodge was pleased to have lars
Njord back for our Jamuary meeting aiter
an extended illness. Keep up the good-
work, lars! '

Ruth Veis is around and about these days
with cans of tasty morsels which she says
are scrumptious! The District has under=-
taken their sale to secure funding for
hosting official Scandinavian visitors

in northern California when they arrive,
A Great Project. Let'!'s all help by buy-
ing a can or more of these candies.
Eleanor and Ken Vine are representing
VMonitor on the Camellia Festival Plamming
Cormittee. We know they'!ll do a great job

More Personals

and keep us all posted on the goings on.
Ruth Veis will be in charge of our Ethnic
Display during the Camellia Festival,

March L and 5. Ruth has asked all those with
authentic Swedish folk costumes or items of
wearing apparel to please let her know (L89-
5729) and plan to model it or otherwise dis—
play it at our booth this year. For those
who have not attended amy of the past Ethnic
Displays of the Camellia Festival, Monitor's
contribution will be one of the best of
several excellent displays.

ATTENTION

Monitor Scholarship applications must be in
by March I, 1978 to qualify for the 1978
awards, The applicant may be either the child
or grandchild of a member of Monitor, and who
may be enrolling in any bonafide education
beyond high school. For application forms
contact Eleanor Vine at L489-2977,

IOOKING AHEAD = = = -
March will be a BUSY month:

March 1 - Scholarship applications due to
Eleanor Vine,

March 3 = Regular Monitor meeting, followed
by color slides of past Camellia
Festivals,

March L-5 - Camellia Festival Ethnic Display.

March 11 - Camellia Friendship Luncheon,

March 18 - Annual Casino Nightt § |




